
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  James L. App, City Manager 
   
FROM:  Bob Lata, Community Development Director 
 
SUBJECT: Ad Hoc Committee –  Downtown Parking 
 
DATE:  December 20, 2005 
 
 
 
 
Background: 
 
The City Council appointed Councilman Picanco and Councilman Strong to an ad hoc committee to 
work with staff to address Downtown Parking and Circulation related plans, financing and issues. The 
term of the ad hoc Committee is scheduled to expire December 20, 2005. The ad hoc committee has 
not, however, completed its assignment.  
 
 
Options: 
 
a. Extend duration of the Downtown Parking and Circulation ad hoc committee to  

March 21, 2006. 
 
b. Amend, modify or reject the above option. 
 
 
 
 


